
Notice of Utility Tariff Filings 

The REGULATORY COMMISSION OF ALASKA (Commission) gives notice that on July 2, 
2015 ACS of Fairbanks, LLC, ACS of the Northland, LLC, ACS of Alaska, LLC, and ACS of 
Anchorage, LLC (collectively "ACS") filed tariff advice filings designated as TA 141-117, TA 182-
359, TA200-251, and TA544-120, respectively, proposing to remove language relating to white 
pages telephone directories and to revise the directory listing services. Specifically, ACS 
proposes to discontinue the following directory listing services to those who do not have a 
customer billing relationship with ACS: 1) Additional listings, 2) Cross-Reference Listings, 3) 
Foreign Listings, and 4) Directory Lines of Information. ACS will continue to offer these 
services to current customers and to those with whom it maintains a billing relationship. 
Although it does not distribute a telephone directory, ACS will continue to provide subscriber 
listings to directory publishers and directory assistance providers. Finally, ACS proposes 
changes to its definitions removing references to telephone directories. 

This notice does not contain all requested revisions and the Commission may approve rates or 
classifications which vary from that proposed. You may obtain more information about these 
filings by contacting Lisa Phillips, at ACS, 600 Telephone Ave., MS# 60, Anchorage, AK 
99503; phone: (907) 297-3130. The complete filings are also available for inspection at the 
Commission's office at 701 West 8th Avenue, Suite 300, Anchorage, AK 99501; phone: (907) 
276-6222, or may be viewed at the Commission's website at http://rca.alaska.gov by typing 
Docket "TA 141-117", "TA 182-359", "TA200-251", or "TA544-120" in the Find a Matter search 
box. 

To comment on these filings, please file your comments by 5:00 p.m., August 7, 2015, at the 
Commission's address given above or via our website at: 

https:llrca.alaska.gov/RCAWeblWhatsNew/PublicNoticesComments.aspx 

Please reference the applicable tariff (TA 141-117, TA182-359, TA200-251, or TA544-120) and 
include a statement that you have filed a copy of the comments with ACS at its address given 
above or by email atlisa.phillips@acsalaska.com. 

Individuals or groups of people with disabilities, who require special accommodations, auxiliary 
aids or service, or alternative communication formats, please contact Joyce McGowan at (907) 
276-6222, toll-free at 1-800-390-2782, TTY (907) 276-4533 or send a request via electronic 
mail to rca.mail@alaska.gov by July 31, 2015. 

DATED at Anchorage, Alaska, this 9th day of July, 2015. 

RE~~~Ot.MISSION OF ALASKA 

/~)f-A-~. 
Steven Kramer I 
Common Carrier Section Manager 
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